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OPENING OF NEW GATE AT 
UNION PACIFIC RAILROAD, OAKLAND, CA 

 
 
DEAR VALUED CUSTOMER, 
 
ON APRIL 28, 2001, UNION PACIFIC RAILROAD IN OAKLAND, CA. WILL BE 
MOVING TO THEIR NEW GATEHOUSE FACILITY. WITH THIS CHANGE OVER, 
UNION PACIFIC WILL NEED SOME TIME TO SWITCH THE GATE PERSONNEL, 
AS WELL AS ACTIVATE THEIR NEW ELECTRONIC GATE PROCESSING 
SYSTEM. TO INITIATE THIS MOVE IT WILL BE NECESSARY FOR THE UNION 
PACIFIC RAILROAD TO CLOSE ALL GATE TRANSACTIONS FROM 2300, APRIL 
27, 2001 UNTIL 0700, APRIL 28, 2001. WE APOLOGIZE FOR THE POTENTIAL 
TEMPORARY INCONVENIENCE. 
 
IF YOU SHOULD HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT 
YOUR LOCAL CUSTOMER SERVICE REPRESENATIVE. 
 
 
PACER STACKTRAIN   
 


